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Weekly News – Friday 7th June 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We hope that you had an enjoyable half-term! It’s great to 
have the children back. 

This first week back was kick started with a new book in English 
called ‘How to Live Forever’. The children have been exploring 
the book through drama, debating and drawing. 

In Maths, we have been exploring money. We have been 
learning how to order and compare amounts, round and 
estimate values and convert pounds to pence. Children have 
been applying their knowledge of decimals to support their 
learning. 

We have all enjoyed Science this week! Our new topic is 
‘Sound’. We learned that sound is caused by vibrations 
through an interesting investigation involving drums and lots of 
rice! 

Enjoy your weekend! 

Year 4 Team  

 

Home Learning Reminder 

Remember to practice your spellings, times-tables and reading 
 Take the time log into Mathletics to rehearse any of the topics 
that we have covered this year.  

 

 

Date Reminders 

Saturday 15th June  
Summer Fair 
 
4th-5th July 
Thames Young Mariners 
 
 
 
Announcements 

Class photos will be next 
Monday and Tuesday (10th and 
11th). Please ensure your child 
has the correct uniform. 

Please don’t forget to complete 
the Parent Survey. The year 
group with the highest number 
of responses will be treated to 
their very own special mufti day! 

You can access it online via this 
link: 
https://forms.gle/C1GywLn8Rx9
QudnE7   
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